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 The Board approved contracts to the following: 
 

Mike Acomb – August 1, 2020 to July 31, 2023 
Terry Brownlow – August 1, 2020 to July 31, 2021 
Julia Howell – August 1, 2020 to July 31, 2022 
Lynne Hutchison – August 16, 2020 to August 15, 2021 

 Karen Yasher – July 1, 2020 to June 30, 2021 
 
 The Board adopted the following textbooks: 
 
 AP Environmental Science – Science 
 AP World History – Social Studies 
 College Keyboarding  
 French – World Language 
 Sociology – Social Studies 
 
 A $115 daily rate maximum per substitute for the 2020-2021 school year was approved. 
Tuition reimbursements were approved for 25 individuals in the amount of $16,715.35.  
 
 The next board meeting will be June 30, 2020, 8 a.m. 
 
INFORMATION ITEMS 
 
SOLON SCHOOLS FAMILY SURVEY 
 
During the first week of June, the district collected input from families of Solon Schools 
students about their experience with emergency remote learning during the extended school 
building closure caused by the coronavirus pandemic. The survey also solicited family 
feedback regarding their thoughts for the next school year. 
 
The Governor has directed school districts to make plans for the fall that include a variety of 
contingencies, including all students attend class in their school buildings, all students 
continue full remote learning and students attend school in a hybrid, blended model that 
combines some in-school learning and some remote learning at home. 
 
The district is developing plans for each of these options. It is still too early to know with any 
certainty which plan will be launched in August and whether we will need to implement more 
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than one of the plans throughout the school year depending on changing public health 
circumstances.  
The deadline to complete the survey was June 5. The district is compiling the survey results, 
which together with input from our staff and administrative team, will be used as plans are 
developed for the 2020-21 school year.  
 
We are grateful to the many families who took the time to complete the survey. 
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